
 

 

ARPC Notice: 230601-01 

Topic: ARPC Reserve Retirement Counseling Cell   

Applicable to: Air Force Reserve Airmen 

BLUF: The Air Reserve Personnel Center Reserve Retirement Counseling Cell (RRCC) will 

begin initial operating capability 1 June 2023. 

The RRCC is a resource for Reserve Airmen to help answer individual member questions about 

military retirement, such as estimated retirement pay, Reduced Retirement Pay Age, the Reserve 

Component Survivor Benefit Plan, and other retirement related issues.  

 

The RRCC mission is to educate Reserve Airmen by providing up-to-date and timely 

information necessary to assist themselves and their families in making life changing decisions 

regarding military retirement.  

 

The team accomplishes this mission by providing services to all Reserve Airmen, from the 10-

year member who wants to know the value of continuing his service, to the 59-year-old Airman 

who is applying for retired pay.  

 

The RRCC provides information through virtual one-on-one counseling appointments and global 

engagement, such as briefings, social media presence, and ARPC website articles.    

 

The RRCC is available to provide briefings in person or virtually. If you would like the RRCC to 

come brief at your unit, and are willing to pay the travel funds, please contact the team at 

arpc.dpt.rrcc@us.af.mil.   

 

The team is currently at initial operating capacity and at this time can only advise Reserve 

Airmen. As the team grows, the hope is to assist Guardsmen soon. Unfortunately, the team 

cannot provide guidance or advice regarding civilian retirement.  

 

If you have a member who would benefit from Reserve military retirement counseling or have 

any questions regarding how the RRCC can best assist you and your Airmen, please contact the 

team at arpc.dpt.rrcc@us.af.mil  or 1-800-682-1929 to make an appointment. Members can also 



 

 

reach out directly to Col. Maureen Cobb by emailing eddyth.cobb@us.af.mil or calling 210-378-

8945. 
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